Enjoli White

Subject: FW: Redesignation information

From: Joseph Kelly <votejoekelly@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 10:41 AM

To: Enjoli White <ewhite@votehilisborough.gov>
Subject: Re: Redesignation Information

Good morning, Ms. White,

F'm writing this morning to notify you that 'd like to withdraw my name from consideration for the School Board

position for this next election. Thank you and please let me know if you have any guestions or if there are any other
steps | need to take.

Thank you and have a great day.

-loe Kelly




